

Newsletter Vol. 20

Fall 2022

Honors Program Location Moved

Over the summer, the Honors Program and campus staff worked diligently to move locations. The Honors Program office is now located in Eder Hall 220. The Honors office is open to any and all Honors students! Looking for a quiet and unique place to study? Want to unwind and hang out with friends? The Honors office has got your back! There are two student computers with a printer, a lounge area filled with couches and games, a fridge stocked with beverages, a microwave, and more! The Honors office is open on Mondays from 8am-11am and 1pm-4:30pm, Tuesdays from 8am-11am and 3pm-4:30pm, Wednesdays from 8am-4:30pm, and Thursdays from 8am-12:30pm and 2pm-3pm. If you wish to meet with Dr. Hyer, the Honors Program Director, you can also schedule an appointment with him outside of our office hours on Fridays from 1:00pm-4:00pm. As the semester continues on, we hope to see you at our new location!









Fall 2022
Honors
Graduates



General Studies
Honors

Zach Anderson
Alexandrea Bryson
Malia Johnson
Daniel Karns
Shannon Purtle
Connor Stewart
Jett Trimmer
Brianna Wright

Study Abroad



Last semester, Dr. Teddi Deka (Psychology) and Dr. James Carviou (Communication) took 17 students on a ten-day trip to both London and Paris for a study abroad opportunity. The students traveled to locations that had both psychological and journalistic historical sites. Psychology and Honors student, Kylee Meehan was just one of the students who went on the trip. "My favorite part of the trip was visiting

Freud's house and Darwin's house. Seeing Freud's couch and where he conducted therapy was super cool. Darwin's house and property were absolutely beautiful and the museum inside gave a lot more information than I knew about Darwin and that was very interesting." Meehan would encourage all Honors students to take the opportunity and study abroad if it's possible. "I would absolutely recommend study abroad for honors students. It was an amazing experience that allowed me to not only learn more about the subject that my class was on, but also about other cultures and people. It was a unique experience

and was one of the best moments of my college career." Check in with your advisor about the next study abroad opportunity. You won't want to miss out on an opportunity such as this!



Senior Spotlight



Congratulations to Zach and all of our graduating Honors students this semester!

One of our Honors students, Zachary Anderson, will be graduating at the end of the Fall 2022 semester. Zach is majoring in Biology with a concentration in Health Science. He is currently on his second round of the application process to medical school. After graduation, Zach plans to continue his journey to complete his goal of becoming a First-Generation Primary Care Physician. Zach has found many benefits from being in the Honors Program. "The Honors Program benefited me by giving me a rigorous course load to prepare me for my future", Anderson said. The Honors Program not only prepares students for their future, but also provides them with a network and resources for their journey. Zach's advice to other Honors students is to be friends with everyone you can; teachers, workers, students. "Human connections are the best resource you can have."